
 

High Sheriff of Shropshire’s  
Outstanding Young Citizenship Award 2019 

 
Dear Mayor,  
 
I am writing to you in connection with nominations for the High Sheriff’s Young Citizenship 
Award, which this year is being organised on behalf of the High Sheriff by Shrewsbury 
Colleges Group. 
 
This initiative is now in its fourteenth year and has been very successful in giving 
recognition to dedicated young people in our County who go the extra mile as a Young 
Citizen. 
 
I welcome and encourage all schools, colleges and youth groups and related organisations 
throughout Shropshire and the Borough of Telford & Wrekin to nominate their young 
people whose permanent residence is in the county and who go above and beyond for their 
community, charity, family or friends. 
 
This year nominations can be submitted online from Monday 3 December and the closing 
date will be Friday 25 January, with the awards night being held on Thursday 28 February 
2019, at Shrewsbury Colleges Group’s London Road Campus. A reminder and further notes 
on criteria will be sent to you when the nomination form opens. If you have any queries 
please do not hesitate to contact Ruth Blackhurst at Shrewsbury Colleges Group on 01743 
342662 or ruthb@shrewsbury.ac.uk in the first instance. 
 
I do hope that The Mayor's Office of Wem will be able to take part in recognising the 
excellent work of the next generation. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Rhoddy Swire 
High Sheriff of Shropshire 
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